
‘Together with Jesus we Love and Learn’ 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Please see attached information regarding you child’s return to school during the week 
commencing 22.2.21. While we await further communication from Welsh Government and 
the Local Authority, we felt it important to let you know as soon as possible the plans that 
we have made for your children’s return to school. The following provides information on 
the timings of the school day, the point for drop-off/collection and the days which your child 
will be attending school.  
 

Class Monday  
 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Starfish  
 
 
Planning 
Day 

 
 

Am – ½ 
morning 
pupils  
Pm - New 
nursery pupils 

Full-time N/R  Full-time 
N/R  

Am – ½ 
morning 
pupils  
 

Dolphins Group A Group A Group B Group B 

Puffins Group A Group A  Group B Group B 

CLASS 

 

TIME ENTRY/EXIT 

Starfish 8:50 am 

12.00pm 

12:45pm 

3.15pm 

Entry - Main Foundation Phase door. 

Exit - Main Foundation Phase door. 

Dolphins 9.00am 
3.25pm 

Entry – Main Foundation Phase door. 
Exit – Dolphin fire exit door 

Puffins 8:40am 
3:05pm 

Entry - Main Foundation Phase door. 
Exit - Puffin fire exit door 

 

Your child’s class teacher will inform you which days your child will be in school. Please 
make every effort to arrive at the given time. Arriving too early may cause congestion on 
site and too late will mean that your child misses the important welcome back and checking-
in that will take place when all pupils are in class. If your child has been attending the hub 
provision they may continue to do so if there are no other arrangements for safe 
supervision at home. However, as staff return to their classroom duties there will now be a 
very limited number of children who we can take and KS2 pupils will be prioritised. From 
Monday 1st March all Foundation Phase pupils will return to full days. During the first week 
back there will be no online learning in addition to the days your child attends the school 
setting. Therefore, there will be two days of school-based learning for each child, but no 
expectation that work is also completed at home. Staff will be very much focused on the 
pupils who attend school each day. You are reminded that face coverings must be worn 
when attending the school site and every effort must be made to socially distance. There is 
no requirement for pupils to wear face coverings. There will only be breakfast club for pupils 
attending the hub during the first week back; bookings will need to be made with Mrs 
Thomas as normal. We are very much looking to welcoming the children back to school. In 
the meantime, stay safe and enjoy the half-term break – with no home schooling! 

Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Roberts 


